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November 5, 2024 
 

Richard A. Vidmar 
City of Aurora 
26791 E. Quincy 
Aurora, CO 80016
 
 
Re: Application Withdrawn, 111 Construction Materials Special Operation Application 

Wild Horse West Test Quarry, File No. M-2024-025 
 
Dear Richard A. Vidmar: 
 
On November 1, 2024, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your request to 
withdraw your Construction Materials Special 111 Operation Reclamation Permit Application for the proposed 
Wild Horse West Test Quarry operation, File No. M-2024-025.  
 
Your application is considered WITHDRAWN. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me by telephone at (303) 903-4456, or by email at 
Elliott.russell@state.co.us. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Elliott R. Russell 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Cc: Zach Trujillo, Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety  
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